Report from Gordon Cohen:

Saturday, February 5, a large crowd gathered at the Lyle's Valdurn (St. Faustin) cottage for a
great tour on Chris' back country trails. The weather cooperated to show off the spectacular
scenery of the area, and snow and trail conditions were superb. Linda lead a shorter tour, and the
Littles went snowshoeing, staying out of the lake this time.



